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Board Information for September 

August 7 – 8:  Reagan Elementary registration 

August 9 – 10:  New teacher training 

August 14 – 25:  In-service for teachers 

August 24:  Back to school bash 5:30 – 7:00   We had 86% of students in attendance.  

August 28:  First day of school   We had 241 students enrolled.  

September 6:  3RF 5th grade science lab after school 

September 11:  Q School begins 

September 13:  Site based decision meeting to discuss  

Public Meeting. With the August 15 release of the 2017 ratings on the public accountability website, 

campus-level planning and decision-making committees may schedule a public meeting to comply with 

Texas Education Code (TEC), §11.253(g). That section requires each committee to hold at least one 

public meeting after the release of accountability ratings to discuss school performance and 

performance objectives. 
 
 

We have a full staff with two student teachers to begin 2017-2018 school year.   
Melody Majors and Rita Stabolitis will be student teaching this fall. Melody is with Jamie Rascoe and 
Rita Stabolitis is with Brenda Tabor and Traci Freeman.  
 
New faculty to Reagan: 
Wilmer Ray – PE 
Jackie Woods – 3rd grade 
Tami Osborne – 4th grade ELA 
Jackie Martin – 5th grade ELA 
Lucretia Myers – 5th Math 
Kaleigh Wright – 4th and 5th Science 
 
Reagan Elementary has embraced the planbook.com online.  We LOVE it.   
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

I will be attending the TTess training September 26, 27, and 28 in Wichita Falls.  
 
Attendance rates for Reagan from 8/28/2017 until 9/6/17 
PK 94.08% 
K 93.31% 
1st grade 98.69% 
2nd grade 97.21& 
3rd grade 100% 
4th grade 98.27% 
5th grade 99.3% 
 
 
 
TPRI will be beginning for K, 1st, and 2nd grades 
 
We have had a great start to the new school year.  We are implementing 8 great expectations with 
memorization.     
  
Expectation #1 We will value one another as unique and special individuals. 
Expectation # 2 We will not laugh at or make fun of a person’s mistakes, nor use sarcasms or 
putdowns.   
Expectation #3 We will use good manners saying, “please,” “thank you,” and “excuse me,” and allow 
others to go first. 
Expectation #4We will cheer each other to success.  
Expectation #5 We will recognize every effort and applaud it.  
Expectation #6 We will help one another whenever possible.  
Expectation #7 We will encourage each other to do our best.  
Expectation #8 We will practice virtuous living, using the Life Principles.  
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